
NASHUA BOARD OF EDUCATION APPENDIX   AC-R 

BRIEF STATEMENT OF NON-DISCRIMINATION 

 

The following brief statement shall be used on permanent flyers and posters, District and school websites, 
small pamphlets and employment applications: 
 
 The Nashua Board of Education reaffirms its position of compliance with applicable State and 

Federal laws of nondiscrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, sexual 
orientation, physical or mental disability, marital status, familial status, genetic information and age 
in admission to, access to, treatment in, or employment in the services, programs, and activities of 
the Nashua School District. 

 
The Director of Human Resources shall review this statement annually to ensure that it reflects current 
Federal and State statutes on non-discrimination and that it is acceptable to the New Hampshire 
Department of Education. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
See Policies:  AC, GBAA, JBAA 
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